
 

 

     November 8, 2024 

 

To, 

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

The Listing Department, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Mumbai- 400 051. 

Scrip Symbol- HOMEFIRST 

 

Sub: Resubmission of Financial Results for the quarter and half year ended September 

30, 2024 – NBFC Ind As in XBRL mode 

 

Ref: NSE email dated November 8, 2024 on Clarification for Financial results - 

HOMEFIRST 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your email dated November 8, 2024 seeking clarification for mismatch in 

the total income as reported in XBRL and PDF, we, Home First Finance Company India Limited 

wish to clarify that on October 25, 2024, the Company has submitted Financial Results – NBFC 

Ind As in XBRL Mode.  

 

However, while reporting the details in XBRL, we have Inadvertently made a typographical error 

in the Interest Income amount as Rs. 3,332.810 million (instead of the correct amount of Rs. 

3,321.810 million) for the quarter ended September 30, 2024 and consequently, the total income 

was also reported incorrect in the XBRL.  

 

We kindly request your assistance in enabling us to submit the revised XBRL filing with the 

corrected figures. Any inconvenience cause is sincerely regretted. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation 

 

For Home First Finance Company India Limited 

 

 

 

Shreyans Bachhawat 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

ACS NO: 26700 
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